
THE INTERNATIONAL FUR & LEATHER EXPO 2020 – NEW EXTRA SPACES ON 
OFFER  
  

 
  
 
WHEN – 24-26TH MARCH 2020  
  
WHERE – SEOUL PARNAS, THE GRAND INTERCONTINENTAL  
  
HOW TO APPLY – EMAIL KMAHMOOD@IFTF.COM  
(MISS KIRAN MAHMOOD, IFF DIRECTOR OF FINANCE) 
  
  
The International Fur Federation (IFF) Has New Spaces on Offer  
  
Following the high demand for participation at the International Fur and Leather Expo 2020, 
IFF has decided to expand the application date and accommodate the high demand for the 
event.  Although we had sold out a few weeks ago we have now spoken to the organisers 
and agreed to allocate some additional spaces for booths.  They are going fast as people are 
excited to come to Korea and sell, if you’re still interested in joining contact the IFF.   
  
For an application form please contact me on kmahmood@iftf.com  (Miss Kiran Mahmood, 
IFF Director of Finance) Alternatively you can visit our website www.seoulfurfair.com and 
download an application form.  
 


